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Pfizer Inc. Reschedules Second-Quarter 2019
Earnings Conference Call to July 29, 2019 at
10:30 a.m. EDT

Due to today’s announcement of a proposed transaction between Pfizer and Mylan,
Pfizer's second-quarter 2019 earnings conference call with investment analysts has been
rescheduled for today, July 29, 2019, at 10:30 a.m. EDT. This call was previously
scheduled for Tuesday, July 30, 2019 at 10 a.m. EDT.

To view and listen to the webcast and view the Performance Report, visit our web site at
www.pfizer.com/investors. Information on accessing and pre-registering for the webcast

is available at www.pfizer.com/investors today. Participants are advised to pre-register in
advance of the conference call.

You can also listen to the conference call by dialing either (855) 895-8759 in the United
States and Canada or (503) 343-6044 outside of the United States and Canada. The
password is “Second Quarter Earnings.”

Visitors to www.pfizer.com/investors will be able to view and listen to an archived copy of

the webcast of the conference call.
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